
 

 

Kennel Club of Jersey Committee update for Members following the 13 March 2024 meeting 
 

 

• The Channel Islands Dog of the Year was a great success. Helen Lester would like to thank 
everyone who contributed to DOTY, especially the show team. The Club has received great 
feedback. £1496 was raised in total at DOTY’s day and evening’s raffles.  
 

• 2025 Show Dates 
The following are the dates for the 2024 Dog of the Year and 2025 shows: 
 
8th February - 2024 Channel Islands Dog of the Year 
29th March - Winter Championship Show 
31st May - Open Show 
19th July - Spring Championship Show 
13th September - Summer Championship Show 
16th November - Open Show 
 
The Committee was hoping to hold two back to back championship shows on the 19th July but as 
we continue to struggle to find helpers on show days it was felt that this would not be possible. For 
the same reason, and a result of low entries we have decided not to hold a Members show in 
January. 
If there is anyone who is willing to help at the shows please contact any member of the Committee. 
 

• Trial of Simplified Trophy Signing Sheets 
New, simplified trophy signing sheets will be introduced for a trial run at the Winter Championship 
Show. 
 

• Passing of former Club member 
The Committee announces with deep sadness former member Claire Bannister, extending heartfelt 
condolences to her family and friends. 
 

• No Pre-Match Training on 28 April  
It has been decided that there won’t be training before the match held on 28 April. 
 

• After Show Dinners 
After show dinners will now only be organised for Championship Shows. 
 

 
 


